
The application is in support of the C-17 Program. Testing is to evaluate a new antenna. Testing 
will only be conducted on the ground. The Boeing Company is willing to use other frequencies 
close to the ones chosen if necessary. 
 
Application POC:  
Chris Fleming 
The Boeing Company 
714-655-3290 
Christopher.t.fleming@boeing.com 
 
U.S. Government SPO: 
John W. Myers Jr., NH-03, DAF 
C-17 Communication Engineer 
AFLCMC/WLME 
Wright-Patterson AFB, OH 
Comm: (937)656-9414, DSN: 986-9414 
john.myers.39@us.af.mil  
 
Contract Number:  
FA8526-12-D-0001 
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